
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, February 4, 2025 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

Seniors! The Santa Barbara Foundation Scholarship Foundation will be here TODAY during 6th and 

7th period to assist you with their scholarship. Drop in for some help! (Sustaita 2/4)  

Seniors, tonight the Counseling Department will be hosting a Cash 4 College workshop from 4:30 

PM - 7 PM. We will be assisting you complete your financial aid application. (Sustaita 2/4) 

The Elks Student of the Month Scholarship is open! The Submission Deadline is Feb 15th. Please visit 

the College & Career website or drop into the Center for an application. (Sustaita 2/4)  

Seniors, if you've applied to UCSB join us to hear about UCSB's Yardi Scholars Program opportunity 

- a four-year scholarship program available to students who will be attending the university.. An 

informational meeting will take place in the library on Thursday from 4-5pm. (Soto 2/4 - 2/5)  

Attention students, this is the last month to pre-order your yearbook. You may purchase your year-

book online or at the business office for only $95 using cash or credit card. (Salazar 2/4 - 2/5) 

Seniors, you may now purchase your graduation cap and gown set and "class of 2025" sash at 

the business office. You have till the end of the month to take advantage of the group sale. Use 

cash or credit card. (Salazar 2/4 - 2/5) 

Hey Senior! Want to go to Grad Night at Disneyland on May 27? Tickets are on sale NOW. Stop by 

the Business Office to pick up your permission slip. Tickets will be on sale until March 5 or until they 

sell out. Don’t wait! (Pearson 2/4 - 2/5) 

CLUBS  

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes meets Tuesdays at lunch in room 149.  We always have pizza 

and message. See you then! (Silva 2/4)  

Attention Close Up Washington DC Club Students:  We have an important meeting at lunch on 

Wednesday in room 640- please attend and arrive early! (Hennings 2/4 - 2/5)  

Attention 4th period student Senators. We have a meeting this coming Tuesday in Ethel Pope au-

ditorium, I hope all teachers can send a student representative. (Salazar 2/4) 

Attention ICC student club representatives. We have a meeting this coming Wednesday in the 

ASB room during lunchtime. Mandatory monthly meeting. (Salazar 2/4) 



CLUBS  

Week two of CAPSLo's after-school workouts is underway! It's not too late to join! Open to teachers 
and students. Meet us after school at 4:05PM in the small weight room on Tuesdays and Thursdays for 
fun beginner-friendly workouts.  All fitness levels are welcome! (Jacobson 2/4)  

SPORTS  

Are you currently playing a winter sport? If so, the yearbook staff is asking all winter sport athletes to 
respond to the survey sent to your computer, Canvas Announcements. Participating will help im-
prove your yearbook page and have accurate information about you. (Salazar 2/4) 

 

 

 

 

 

  


